
... . ~ . 

• 

• 

• 

To: 
Ftom: 
Date: 

Bob Orf 
Jason Baumgart 
October 29, 1993 

FLAT RECEIVER TRANSFER LINE 

Monthly Report - October 

. I have completed gathering information for the request for quote for a 
flat receiver transfer line. A written description of the requirements and 
expectations for the machinery, and the process records for all nine models of 
receivers being considered have been placed into a binder. All model and tool 
dcawings are in a separate folder. Four copies of this information booklet have 
been given out for review to Bob Orf, Sam Rensi, Ken Soucy, and John Simpson. I 
have made a list of approximately 17 vendors who seem qualified to bid on this 
project and have contacted all of them to make sure they are interested. Upon 
receiving comments back on the supplied information, I will make the needed 
changes and will be ready to mail the information out. 

"B-5-T" STAMPING ON PEERLESS 

I am still waiting for the new B-S-T stamp fot the Peetless frame to 
arcive in the mail. This new stamp should not produce a ripple in the metal 
upon impact like the current stamp does. 

7400/7600 CONVENTIONAL RECEIVER.LINE 

I have been assisting Jack Fitzer solve any problems which turn up in 
the 7400/7600 receiver line as it is being brought back into operation. I have 
had several gages and set blocks made to assist the machine operators . 
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